
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

          MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2025 

 
 
 
Yearbook:  Time is running out to buy your copy of this year’s 2024-2025 Yearbook. If you haven’t 
purchased yours yet, or aren’t sure if you have, staff members will be at white day lunches this week 
and next week so you can verify your purchase. If you haven't purchased a yearbook yet, coupons will 
be available. See Mrs. Collard in room E121 if you have any questions.   
 
NTeens:  We will have our February N-Teens meeting on Monday, February 10 after school in the 
LGI. After the meeting we will be making lasagnas in the cooking room for Lasagna Love.   
 

Junior Class Cabinet:  Attention all juniors! We need your help!!  Come be part of the Junior Class 
Cabinet!! This is an excellent club to be part of that is not a huge time commitment and looks good on 
college applications and resumes. The Junior Class Cabinet will be meeting after school on Monday in 
E120 to discuss prom details.  Please come and voice your ideas and opinions!  We will be planning 
prom details on Monday, February 10 after school in E120.  Any and all juniors are welcome to 
attend!!  Grab a friend and come help! 

Freshmen Class Cabinet:  The Freshmen Class Cabinet meeting is rescheduled for Monday, 
February 10 in Mrs. Rokita's room D204. 

Intramural FootBall:  Intramural Flag football starts Thursday, February 13.  There will be a meeting 
next week for all teams during PTE.  See Mr. Gurnak if you have any questions. 
 
St. Balrick’s Foundation: Interested in supporting Saint Baldrick's Foundation? Help fundraise and 
become a shavee. See Mrs. Rokita in D204 or Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 to participate.   
 
Rune Creative Arts Magazine: Calling all talented artists and creators! The Rune Creative Arts 
Magazine is now accepting submissions for our 24-25 issue. We welcome a diverse range of creative 
expressions, including but not limited to: 2D Art, 3D Art, Ceramics, Photography, Digital Art, Creative 
Writing, Poetry, Music, Performance Art.  Whether you're a student or a faculty member, this is your 
chance to showcase your unique talents. All entries must be submitted by April 2. To submit your work, 
look for the Rune flyers displayed around the school and simply scan the QR code provided. We can't 
wait to see your creativity shine! 
 


